Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Voluntary and Community Sector (VCS) spending 

Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
I am conducting some research into Council spending in the Charity and voluntary sector. Could you please let me know the following:

How much did the council spend in the VCS each year between YE 2012 - 2017

If this can be split into Contracts / Grant that would be helpful

Answer: 
Information for all spend on VCS contracts / grants from 2015 onwards will be published on 05 July, on the Council’s open data portal at: http://data.leicester.gov.uk.
This letter therefore constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 22 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is intended for future publication.
The Council publishes grants given to voluntary community and social enterprise on its Transparency Directory.  Data sets for years 2014 to 2017 can be accessed via the following link:
http://directory.leicester.gov.uk/transparency-directory/?theme=14738&dataset=&month=&year=&frequencyPublished=&q= 
Also, please see the council’s response to a similar question to the current one (FOIA 8547 October 2015) for years 2012/13 – 2015/16:

http://directory.leicester.gov.uk/foi-directory/foia-8547/
This part of the letter is therefore a refusal under the provision of Section 21 of the Act, namely the information is accessible by other means, e.g. the Council website.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 
